
INTERNATIONAL UNION OF PSYCHOLOGICAL SCIENCE (IUPsyS) 

MONTHLY BULLETIN (vol 2 no 3: March 2010) 

 

The IUPsyS Monthly Bulletin is for IUPsyS National Members, Affiliates, and related organizations, 

and their members. It provides brief updates on the work of the Union and related regional and 

international matters. 

 

This Bulletin and previous issues are available at: 

www.iupsys.net/index.php/resources/current-projects/241 

 

 

1. Call for nominations: Klaus J. Jacobs Research Prize for Productive Youth Development 

 

The Jacobs Foundation is seeking nominations for candidates for the prestigious Klaus J. Jacobs 

Research Prize for Productive Youth Development 2010, which awards outstanding scientific 

contributions of individuals from all disciplines aiming at the improvement of young people’s 

development and perspectives worldwide. Nominations should be submitted by 30 April 2010 at the 

latest. Details of the call for nominations, including a nominations form, can be seen at:  

http://award.jacobsfoundation.org/en/call-for-nominations/ 

 

2. American Psychological Association publish Climate Change Report 

 

The final version of Psychology and Global Climate Change: Addressing a Multi-faceted Phenomenon 

and Set of Challenges, the report of the APA Task Force on the Interface Between Psychology and 

Global Climate Change, has been posted on the APA website, see: 

http://www.apa.org/science/about/psa/2010/03/climate-change.aspx 

 

3. IUPsyS Newsletter 

 

The first 2010 IUPSyS Newsletter (volume 9 number 1) is available at: 

http://www.iupsys.net/index.php/publications/newsletter/ 

This issue initiates a new format and contains a variety of types of article designed to stimulate 

discussion and interaction. The purpose of the newsletter is to inform its National Member 

associations and their members and other scientific bodies about the activities of the Union and 

other significant issues related to psychology throughout the world. 

 

The editors of the IUPsyS Newsletter invite National Members to consider submitting articles for 

publication in forthcoming issues. Articles, which should be of regional or international interest, 

might include reports of activity or developments in psychology education, practice or research. 

Note that the Newsletter does not publish primary research. If you are interested in submitting an 

article for inclusion in the Newsletter, please contact the Union’s Executive Officer, Dr Nick 

Hammond (Nick.Hammond@iupsys.org). 

 

4. IUPsyS Assembly meeting (Melbourne, Australia: July 2010) 

 

National Members have recently been sent the First Convocation for the IUPsyS Assembly , to be 

held in conjunction with the 27
th

 International Congress of Applied Psychology in Melbourne, 

Australia. The Assembly sessions are on 14 and 15 July. If you did not receive a copy, the First 

Convocation can be seen in the members web area at: 

http://www.iupsys.net/index.php/members-area (you will need to enter your username and 

password to access the members’ area) 



 

National Members are also requested to check the list of Assembly Delegates of record 

(www.iupsys.net/index.php/governance/general-assembly/209) and send updates via the update 

link on that page. 

 

5. Forthcoming events of regional associations of psychology 

 

Regional Congress of SIP, the Interamerican Society of Psychology (Sociedad Interamericana de 

Psicología) 

August 4 - 6, 2010 

III Congreso Regional de Psicologia de la Sociedad Interamericana de Psicologia (SIP) 

Ascuncion, Paraguay 

See: www.sipparaguay2010.org/ 

 

Congress of ARUPS (ASEAN Regional Union of Psychological Societies)  

October 2 - 3, 2010 

ARUPS 3rd Congress 2010 

Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia 

See: www.arupsconf2010.org/ 

 

 

If you have comments about the Bulletin or suggestions for items to include in future editions, 

please contact the IUPsyS Executive Officer, Dr Nick Hammond, email Nick.Hammond@iupsys.org 


